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         Agenda Item No. 5 

 
 
Licensing Sub-Committee - 1st August, 2006 
 
Report of the Director of Law and Property 
 
Notice of Temporary Events 
 
 
Purpose of Report 
 
1. To consider the Notice made by Mr Ansar Farakh for temporary events in 

respect of 99 High Street, Stourbridge.  
 
 
Background 
 
2. On the 24th July, 2006 Notices were received from Challinors, Solicitors on behalf 

of Mr Ansar Farakh for premises 99 High Street, Stourbridge for Temporary 
Events on 3/4/5/6, 10/11/12/13 and 17/18/19/20 August 2006.  Copies of the 
applications are attached as Appendix 1 to this report. 

 
3. The applications had the following documents attached 
 

• Correct fee £63.00 
• Letter dated 24th July, 2006 to the West Midlands Police. 

 
4. The applications for temporary events are as follows:- 
 
 To allow the retail sale of hot food on  
  
 Thursday 3rd, Friday 4th Saturday 5th and Sunday 6th August, 2006. 
 Thursday 10th, Friday 11th, Saturday 12th and Sunday 13th August 2006. 
 Thursday 17th, Friday 18th, Saturday 19th and Sunday 20th August, 2006. 
 
 Between the hours of 23.00 and 03.00 
 
5. The notice for the 3rd July, 2006 is invalid because the Notice was not served 

within the mandatory 10 days by virtue of the provisions contained within, part 5 
of the Licensing Act 2003, Section 100(7). 

 
6. On the 24th July, 2006 the Licensing Office received a notice of police objections 

to the applications based on the prevention of crime and disorder.  A copy of that 
notice is attached at Appendix 2. 

 
7. This application falls within the Council’s recent responsibility for liquor licensing 

which has a direct link to the Council’s key corporate priority that safety matters. 
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Finance 
 
8. There are no financial implications. 
 
 
Law 
 
9. The Licensing Act 2003, Part 5, governs the law relating to temporary Event 

Notice. 
 
 
Equality Impact 
 
10. This report takes into account the Council’s policy on equal opportunities. 
 
 
11. The licensing of premises and individuals will impact on children and young 

people through their attendance at licensed premises. 
 
 There has been no consultation or involvement of children and young people in 

developing these proposals. 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
 
12. That the Sub-Committee determine the Notices. 
 

 
............................................................... 
DIRECTOR OF LAW AND PROPERTY 
 
Contact Officer:   Mrs. J. Elliott 5377 
   Telephone: 01384 815377 
   Email: janetelliot@dudley.gov.uk
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